
Colebrook Center Fire Company 
Minutes for Monthly Meeting 

Held on January 5, 2015 at 
Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Members Present: Benjamin Bartlett, Gary DaDdario, Benjamin Dehay, Jon Gray, 
Mark Jasmin, Devan McCaw, Hannah McCaw, Freeman Jr. McCaw, Brain Winn, Paul 
O’Dell, Tom O’Dell, Jim Powelczyk, Dave Sweeney, Richie Wilber, Scott Thibault, 
Stephanie Thibault, Pete Jasmin, Raymond Swanton, Jeff Sonnenberg 

 
Meeting called to order: 7:38 PM 
 Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 
 Treasures report read, accepted as read 
 Communications report: None 
 New Members: None 
 Old Business: 

o Were still looking for a freezer 
o For the Engine we need a generate quote.  
o PLEASE make copies of your licenses and medical cards and drop 

them off in the office 
o Thanks to Dave and Ben for fixing the muffler 

 New Business: 
 Motion was made to purchase a new shop vacuum, one preferably with 

durable wheels.  
 Ranger got the mounts, and we had a new windshield and rear view mirror. 

For proper maintenance please use a mild dish washing soup and water, 
wash and wipe it down. 

 Sending a letter out about recent water problem call, we will inform Tom as 
well.  

 Training is Posted on the board please check it, and check emails. 
 Fire House Check: Mark Jasmin 

o Elections: 
 Deputy Chef: Craig Carfario 
 Captain: Ben Bartlett 
 Lenient: Gary D’ddario 
 2nd Lenient: Jon Gray 
 Treasure: Bob Carfario 
 Secretary: Hannah McCaw  

 Training office can be given a portable 
 A big thanks to Brain Winn for all his service this past year serving as captain 

and for all the previous years and positions that he has held. 
 Adjourned at 8:00PM.  

      Hannah McCaw 
     Secretary Colebrook Center VFD 



 
 


